
Mrs. David's Pre-K Note 

Week of May 13th-17th, 2013 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

 WOW!!!  I cannot believe this is the last week of school and the final parent note 

I will send out.  This year has flown by!!!  Thank you all for the outpouring of gifts, 

meals, cards, flowers, and words of appreciation given last week to myself and Mrs. Egan.  

We both say a big “THANK YOU!!!” 
 

 This week’s Bible theme is, “Daniel and the Lions’ Den,” and we will be talking about 

doing the right thing even when it’s difficult.  Our verse is:  Do what is right and good 

in the Lord’s sight.  Deuteronomy 6:18  We will have Show-and-Tell Friday. 

 

Our final field trip is this Monday, May 13th, when we will be going to the Outdoor 

Education classroom here in Elk City.  We will leave right after chapel, and we will need 

car/booster seats, sack lunches, long pants/jeans, closed-toed shoes, insect repellant, 

sunscreen, and water.  We will be there until 2:30 and then will return for dismissal. 

 

This Tuesday evening at 6:30 will be our awards assembly and kindergarten 

graduation.  We hope you all will be able to join us for the program and refreshments to 

celebrate the completion of a wonderful year.  If you would like to bring refreshments, 

please let me know as each class has been asked to contribute.  If you are ordering 

books for next year, the book lists are due the evening of the program.  

 

 The LAST DAY OF SCHOOL is this Friday, May 17th.  School will release early at 

1:30.  This will be a fun day, so if you would like to send a special treat to help us 

celebrate, please let me know.  Also, if your child has a summer birthday and would like 

to bring special snacks one day this week, please let me know that as well. 
 

 Optional parent/teacher conferences will be next Monday, May 20th, for those of 

you who signed up. 

 

 Thank you all so much for such a wonderful year.  Each and every one of your 

students has been a blessing to me.  It has been a joy to watch them grow and learn.  I 

pray you all have a wonderful summer.  I look forward to seeing you in August!!! 

 

Mrs. David 

      


